
DID YOU KNOW?

Parishioners have the opportunity to define the future of St. Pius X Parish



A Brief History

■ Need for a new hall first identified in 2015

■ Investigated and pursued numerous options to replace 

hall and manage parking

■ Diocesan proposal late Fall 2024

■ Modified Diocesan proposal January 2025 

■ Recent Conversations in the Spirit* process helped 

clarify what is most important to the Parish

*See full Conversations in the Spirit report on the parish website



What is Important to the Parish?

■ Welcoming Community

■ Spiritual Development and Support

■ Service



What are the Important Building Attributes?

■ The Worship Space

– Spiritual, Welcoming, Sacred, Reverent, Beautiful

– Accessible

■ The Hall, Meeting Rooms and Offices

– Functional Offices, Storage, Meeting Spaces, Gathering Places

– Commercial Kitchen

– Accessible 



Four Building Options for Consideration

■ Do nothing

■ Fundraise and build a new hall and parking lot

■ Development of the hall and parking lot areas

– New hall in ground floor of a six-storey housing development

■ Development of the entire block 

– New church, hall and offices in ground floor of a six-storey housing development



Next Steps

■ March 15 - 16

– Gatherings before and after masses with the New Hall Committee

– Unveil preliminary renderings of the Homes by Avi options (1 and 2)

– Renderings will remain available in the hall and online

■ March 22

– Saturday Town Hall with Homes by Avi and Diocese

– Response to questions 

– Discussion of the process to discern the will of the parish



Next Steps

■ March 22 – March 31

– Parishioner input

– Response to questions 

■ Mid-April

– Decision to the Diocese




